

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

NURSING EDUCATION REPRESENTATIVES

ANN B. BAIN, EDD, MSN, RN Professor and Chairperson, Department of Nursing University of Arkansas - Little Rock Little Rock, Arkansas

SUSAN C. BALTRUS, MSN, RNBC, CNE President, College of Nursing and Health Professions Central Maine Medical Center Lewiston, Maine

NANCY PHOENIX BITTNER, PHD, RN, CNS Vice President for Education, Professor of Nursing Lawrence Memorial/Regis College Collaborative Medford, Massachusetts

MARILYN BRADY, PHD, RN Associate Dean, Nursing Programs Trident Technical College Charleston, South Carolina

LINDA K. COCKRELL, MSN, RN Program Leader, Health and Medical Sciences Central School of Practical Nursing Norfolk Technical Center, Norfolk Public Schools Norfolk, Virginia

KIMBERLY K. CRIBB, EDD, MSN, RN, CNE MSN Program Director, Division of Nursing Thomas University Thomasville, Georgia

HOLLY J. PRICE, MSN, RN Director, School of Nursing Firelands Regional Medical Center Sandusky, Ohio

MARY LOU RUSIN, EDD, RN, ANEF Professor and Chair, Nursing Department Daemen College Amherst, New York

PEGGY TUDOR, EDD, MSN, RN
Department Chair, Associate Degree Nursing
Eastern Kentucky University
Richmond, Kentucky

NURSING SERVICE REPRESENTATIVES

CHRISTINA DIMICHELE, MSN, RN, NEA-BC Nurse Manager The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia Philadelphia, Pennsylvania

JANETY, HARRIS, DNP, RN, NEA-BC Chief Nursing Officer The University of Mississippi Medical Center Jackson, Mississippi

RAQUEL PASARÓN, DNP, APRN, FNP-BC ARNP/Pediatric Surgery Liaison Miami Children's Hospital Miami, Florida

PUBLIC REPRESENTATIVES

MARSHA H. PURCELL, CAE Director of Membership and Program Development American Farm Bureau Federation Washington, District of Columbia

HOWARD S. SMITH, EDD Education Leadership Consultant Harris Beach, PLLC Buffalo, New York January 6, 2015

Melody Corso, MSN, RN, CNE Executive Director, Nursing and Health Sciences Florida Gateway College 149 Southeast College Place Lake City, FL 32025

Dear Ms. Corso:

This letter is formal notification of the action taken by the Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing (ACEN) at its meeting on December 9, 2014. The Commission extended continuing accreditation to the paramedic-to-RN program option of the associate nursing program with monitoring of Standard 2 Faculty and Staff and Standard 6 Outcomes following the onsite review. A monitoring report for Standard 2 Faculty and Staff and Standard 6 Outcomes is due to the ACEN by December 1, 2015.

Dr. Abigail Gerding is the professional staff member who works with programs submitting monitoring reports. Let me encourage you to contact Dr. Gerding by phone at (404) 975-5008 or by e-mail at agerding@acenursing.org for information related to the preparation and submission of the monitoring report.

A copy of the Focused Visit Report is enclosed. If you have questions about this action or about ACEN policies and procedures, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Marsal P. Stoll, EdD, MSN Chief Executive Officer

Enc.

Mosalfshel